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Item  12.  Results of Operations & Financial Condition.

           On December 9, 2003, the Company's Chief Executive Officer, Jeffrey
           H. Smulyan, and Chief Financial Officer, Walter Z. Berger, addressed
           the UBS 31st Annual Media Week Conference in New York, New York. At
           that conference, Messrs. Smulyan and Berger confirmed that the
           Company would meet its revenue guidance for the fiscal quarter ended
           November 30, 2003. An excerpt of that discussion follows:

MODERATOR: Your guidance in radio was fairly strong. I am assuming that you are
still comfortable with that, but can you give us - I know November was tough,
but people have said December is looking better, which will be your fiscal
fourth quarter. Can you give us some insight into how your top three markets are
doing and then the other markets in, say, December and January?

JEFF SMULYAN: Well, we will stay with our guidance. Obviously, we wouldn't say
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that after the quarter has ended unless we felt pretty comfortable that we would
meet it. And we obviously haven't changed it. So I think people will figure that
out. We feel good. It's hard to know, especially, you know, in year end, because
December is a strange month and January comes in late. Certainly, November was a
tough month for everybody in our business, but as I have said, you know, we are
firm in our guidance, so we feel good there. * * *

MODERATOR:  Well, maybe you could talk about...

WALTER BERGER: I want to just modify something that Jeff said. With respect to
the guidance, he was talking specifically with regard to revenue, because,
obviously, we haven't closed our books for the quarter. But to repeat what he
did say, we are giving good, strong confidence about the range that we talked
about for the third quarter for revenue for each of our businesses. If you
really need to take a second to talk about it, I think it's been touched on. I
think it's probably by far at the highest end of the range for the radio sector,
and maybe even for the TV sector, too. * * * The guidance for the radio sector
was between, I believe, 4 and 6%. And TV was a little bit stronger than that . .
.. [after adjusting for the lower levels of political advertising revenue in a
non-political year].
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